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for a great first week in 
school. 

   Well Done! 
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For your homework I would 
like you to make sure that 

you have read your reading 
book to a grown up at home. 

Grown up’s remember to 
write in the Reading Record 
when your child reads to 

you at home.  

Junk Modelling 

Please could you bring in any recyclable     
materials that you have at home that we 

could use in our Junk Modelling area. Please 
can you make sure that any items sent in are 

clean. Thanks. 

What a fantastic start to school! I am so impressed with how well the children have settled into the new rou-
tines of school. It has been lovely getting to know all of the children this week, and we have had lots of fun 

this week. Don’t forget that next week the children swap sessions, so if you have been attending in the   
morning this week you will come in the afternoon next week, and vice versa. 

Each Friday you will get a weekly newsletter telling you what 
the children have been up, any upcoming events and with 

that weeks homework on it. 

I’m really hoping that this will be a very happy, exciting and 
successful year for your children and yourselves. If at any 

point you have any questions or queries about the Early Years 
curriculum you can either catch me on the gate in the    

morning or after school when all of the children have been 
dismissed, or send me a message via Class Dojo or to my 

email which is listed above. 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 Monday 18th September - The children 
start full days in school 

 Wednesday 20th September - Parents 
Phonics Meeting 9am 

 Friday 13th October - EYFS & Parents Act 
of Worship to celebrate the     children’s 
first half term in school 2.30pm 

Story Time With Jesus 

Each week we will send home a little video of a 
Bible story for your child to watch. This is to 

help the children to develop their knowledge of 
different stories from scripture. There is usually 
a little activity for them to respond to the Bible 

story with.  



Story Time 
With Jesus 

8th September 2023 

In this week’s Story Time With Jesus we hear about when   
Jesus welcomed the little children. You can watch the vid-

eo by following this link 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VPUMDVBO7dY 

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of Jesus 

and the children. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 


